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Rosenberg Corey

From: Bob Bolyard <bob.bolyard@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:38 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

I strongly oppose this bill.  I am from Malheur county, eastern Oregon.  I own an 8 unit apartment 
building. In the past year i have spent almost $24,000 to update 6 of my apartments so that people 
will want to live there.  We provide a clean, well kept apartment building, but sometimes it becomes 
necessary to evict someone based on their actions. Why should i then be burdened with paying their 
moving expenses.  We are a very sparsely populated area, no industry, depending on primarily 
agriculture.  Some of us feel like the stepchild of the state, all the do's and don'ts, can and cannot 
rules are made in a very populated area and we have to live with the consequences.  Please do not 
pass this bill or at least make some kind of exception for this part of the state, we are 400 miles from 
the maddening crowd of Portland/Salem/Eugene 
 
Bob Bolyard 
Ontario  Oregon 
 


